
NOTICE 
Pursuant to Section 52.35 of the Iowa Code, a public test of the vote 
tabulating equipment to be used at the November 5, 2024 General Election 
will be held at the Winnebago County Auditor’s Office at the Courthouse in 
Forest City, Iowa.  The test will be held at 9:00 o’clock A.M. on October 4, 
2024.  Any interested person is invited to attend. 
Karla Weiss, Winnebago County Auditor and Commissioner of Elections  


